
 
September 21st, 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
We hope that you and your loved ones are safe and well. We know this is an incredibly challenging time 
for our community and our world. While health and essential needs remain the top priority, Heart Math 
Tutoring is committed to continuing student educational support.  
 
Heart Tutoring is a Charlotte-based nonprofit that provides free math tutoring for 30 minutes twice 
per week. Volunteers and students use a research-based curriculum with the support of a Heart staff 
person.  
 
To continue providing this service, we are offering to facilitate virtual tutoring via video conferencing 
software to tutor students virtually. Sessions will be scheduled twice a week during the school day 
and can be accessed on a phone, tablet, or computer.  
 
We recommend that families help their children prepare for sessions but do not require supervision 
during the sessions. That said, the decision to participate in this program is completely up to your 
child and you. If you decide to allow your child to participate, he/she may stop at any time. 
 
If you would like your child to participate in Heart Tutoring’s virtual program, please submit our virtual 
sign-up form. After completing the form, you will be contacted by the Heart Tutoring team with next 
steps.  
 
We are very hopeful we can connect with your students to continue supporting them as they strengthen 
their foundational math skills. Please let us know if you have any comments, questions, or concerns. 
 
Best, 
The Heart Math Tutoring Team 
families@hearttutoring.org 
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